
BANNARGHATTA MAIN ROAD, GOTTIGERE P.O. 

BANGALORE 83 

 

 

CARMEL ACADEMY 

 

Circular Regarding PTM for Grades I – VII 

Date: 12.03.2024 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from Carmel Academy! 

As we wind up this academic year, it is vital to have an interaction between a parent and 
teacher on the overall accomplishments of a child throughout the year. It’s time for us to 
meet and discuss the performance of your ward. PTM for Grades 1 - 7 will be held on 
Saturday 23rd, March, 2024.  

Timings: 

Grades 1 to 7 - 8:30 a.m. to 12:00p.m 

(Time Schedule for Each Parent will be sent by the Class Teacher through a diary note) 

 
Warm Regards 

Principal  

Carmel Academy 

 

 

 


